
The Fort McCoy iSportsman system is experiencing technical 
difficulties. While the system is being repaired, we have developed 

back-up procedures to allow hunters and anglers to access open 
hunting and fishing areas. 

 
The Game Line area closure list and daily sign-in sheets are posted at 

the Hunter Information Point (HIP), located at the intersection of 
Highway 21 and “J” Street. 

 
All users must check the closures and sign-in before entering the 
hunting areas to ensure there is no military training in the area. 

 
Deer and turkey hunters must also report any harvest on the sign-

in/sign-out sheets when they leave Fort McCoy. 
 

NOTE: Fort McCoy DOES NOT have a Youth Gun Deer Hunt. 
 

We appreciate your patience as we work with the iSportsman 
developers to get the system back up and running. 

 


